From: hara@camelianet.com

Date: 2003.6.20 11:57:37 Asia/Tokyo
To: davank@ineos.ac.ru

Cc: & BB <hara@camelianet.com>
Subiject: InviteLet

Dear Prof. Davankov:

We think you are going well with everything. As you know, the International Symposium on Chirality,
ISCD-15, will be held in Shizuoka, Japan in the coming October. On that occasion, we would like to invite
you to the following party.

In the meantime, the 77 years birthday of Prof. Shoji Hara will come soon; in Japan, the 77 th birthday is a
rather special one and is called "KIJU" in Japanese, which means the cerebration of long and happy life.
Time flies very fast ! To cerebrate this special event, we are planning the party, to which we would like to
invite you and your wife.

The party is tentatively scheduled before ISCD-15 as shown below:

On 18 th October (Sat), morning: we will meet you at the Hakozaki City Air Terminal in Tokyo: about one
hour from the Narita Airport by the airport limousine bus. Or a hotel in Tokyo may be a meeting place, if it is
more convenient.

In the afternoon, we will visit the home of Prof. Hara in Shiki, Saitama; ca. one hour from the Hakozaki
City Air Terminal by trains. The party will be held in his house, which was built ca. 90 years ago and was
very recently registered as the historically important cultural architecture by the Japanese government. A
photo is attached with this mail.

In the evening, we will return to Tokyo, and all members are invited to the diiner. The hotel rooms for your
stay of that night will be reserved.

On 19 October (Sun), morning, we will take a Shinkansen train for Shizuoka from the Tokyo central
station, and in the afternoon you may participate to the pre-symposium, "Molecular Chirality" and also
confirm your registration of ISCD-15.

The expenses for the "KIJU" party including hotel accommodation will be covered by us except tickets of
Shinkansen train for Shizuoka.

Invitation list (tentative): Prof.Davankov(Moscow), Profs. Misiti and Gasparini (Rome), Prof. Schurig
(Tuebingen), Prof. Lindner (Wien) and their wives. Profs. Harada (Sendai), Shibasaki, Kuroda, Soai
(Tokyo).

We would appreciate it, if you could attend the Prof. Hara's "KIJU" party, and looking forward to hearing
from you on this matter.

Yours sincerely, Prof. Shoji Hara and his friends in Tokyo






